
 

 

 
 

 

               NOTICE 

 
No: AJU/SP/150/22                                                                         Date 9th November 2022 

 

It is hereby notified that the School of Pharmacy is going to organize an 

International Symposium from 14th-19th November 2022 as earlier notified. On 

19th November the School of Pharmacy will remain open as the valedictory 

function will be conducted on this day. All the teachers and students of School of 

Pharmacy herewith informed to remain present without failing. The classes will be 

conducted from 8 to 10 AM from 14th- 19th November at School of Pharmacy and 

onwards the celebration will be there. Teachers can adjust their classes online. 

The School will remain closed on 26th November 2022 against the third Saturday 

University closing. The IT support and Administration herewith requested to 

support on this day for smooth conduction of the function. 

 

 
 

Dean 

School of Pharmacy 

Copy to 

Office of the Registrar  

Director Office 

DSW and Campus Director  

Class Coordinators 

IT Support  

Administration  

In charge website 

Office Record 

Student Whatsapp group 
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